
Memorandum to Council 
Planning and Development Department 

 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

CC: R. Saunders, Commissioner of Planning 
and Development, J. Taylor, Director of 
Planning and Development 

From: Lori Tesolin, Principal Planner, Policy and 
Heritage, Planning and Development  

Date: October 8, 2024 

File #:  Report PDP 47-24 (OPA-2024-W/05) 

Subject: Replacement Attachment #4 to Public 
Meeting Report PDP 47-24

 

Acknowledged by M. Gaskell, 
Chief Administrative Officer 

 

The purpose of this memo is to advise that Attachment #4 to Report PDP 47-24 
includes a replacement page for Exhibit A to the Draft Proposed Official Plan 
Amendment #139: Strategic Growth Areas, Nodes and Corridors.  

The replacement page corrects a mapping error on the draft proposed Exhibit A, which 
inadvertently proposed to re-designate lands on the north side of Dundas Street West, 
east of Lake Ridge Road, as “Mixed Use”, when these lands should remain designated 
“Prestige Industrial”.  The lands on the south side of Dundas Street West are correctly 
shown as proposing a re-designation from “Special Purpose Commercial” to “Mixed 
Use”.   
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